
The Windward Dog
park hui’s 2023
Year in review
We had an incredible year

of growth--MAHALO to

our volunteers, partners,

supporters, donors, and

funders!
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The number of grants we

received for our programs!

The number of partnered

fundraisers held in 2023! 

Learn more at 
windwarddogparkhui.org

Major accomplishments in 2023
Dept. of Parks & Recreation complete major
construction of the Kahua o Waikalua Dog Park
The Minami Foundation, H.K.L. Castle Foundation, A&B

Kōkua Giving & HCF award grants to our programs &
HC&D provides in-kind pea gravel donation!
Bayview Golf Course and WDPH initiate the Safety
Project partnership to re-align Hole #7 away from the
dog park, launching the $64k campaign for reimbursed
costs. 
WDPH website is upgraded & updated (& fabulous!) 
WDPH joins Councilmember Esther Kiaʻāina’s Town Hall
Panel
WDPH + furry friends rock the Kāneʻohe Christmas

Parade! 

counting our blessings...

Considering a gift to wrap up the year?
Every dollar donated supports Windward Oʻahu Dogs!

All of our efforts are aligned to the opening and
maintenance of Windard Oʻahu’s very first off-leash
dog park. Please consider a gift through our website

today. Mahalo nui!

https://windwarddogparkhui.org/

